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On Tue, Oct 20, 2015 at 12:42 PM, Katherine Koch <kkoch@ualberta.ca> wrote: 
Hi Christina, 
 
Louise and I met this morning to discuss the HR network within the context of changes and 
developments at CLA and have both concluded that it is not worth revitalizing or 
continuing.  However I will be continuing the Canadian Education Information Sharing Network 
and will post some of the information regarding transformation process for information and 
discussion. 
 
Thanks for reaching out and let us know any questions. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Katherine  
 

 
The CLA Network Policy only comments on an inactive Network being disbanded by Executive Council.   

If a network has been inactive for a period of a calendar year (i.e. has not provided regular 
communication with members, via e-mail, social media or events), or has not organized any activities or 
undertaken any research, Executive Council may propose that the Network be disbanded. 

It does not comment on what happens if a Network wishes to disband versus simply go dormant.  We 
asked them to send a request to Executive Council explaining its wish and the reason.  They are being 
proactive in their request versus waiting for it go dormant and having EC disband it due to inactivity. 
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